
Year  6PSHCE Overview 

 

Autumn 1– Looking After Our Environment 2 

In this unit the year 6 children re– visit what a democracy is.  
They look at their responsibilities in helping to look after our 
environment and ways that they can do that. 

 

Autumn 2– Managing Risks 

The children are given the opportunity to decide what a risk is 
and how they can be encouraged to take risks by their peers. 
They look at the side effects of drugs, smoking and alcohol 
and why people feel the need to try some of these things. 
They also discuss ways to help them to keep safe in their local 
area. 

 

Spring – Money 

This term the children look at what a job is. They are given 
the opportunity to work in small groups to come up with a 
product that they could make and sell to make money. As the 
children work through their project the children will decide on 
their roles in the team in order for their project to run 
smoothly. Towards the end of the project the children discuss 
whether their project went well and what it means to be rich 
or poor.  



Summer 1– Where We Belong 

The children explore what it means to be British and what eth-
nic differences exist in our country. They look at different 
types of relationships that they may have with different peo-
ple . They then go onto to look at stereotyping and the im-
portance of not judging a book by it’s cover. 

 

Summer 2– Moving On 

The year 6s end the year by looking at how to deal with con-
flicts in friendships and how you might end a friendship. They 
discuss that it is easy to offend people especially on social me-
dia, when you can’t see peoples facial expressions or hear their 
tone of voice.  


